
Wantirna South Football Netball Club are now taking registrations! 
Join the 2017 Eastern Football League Season 

 
In 2016 Wantirna South entered their first Netball Team in the EFL competition and 
saw great success. We are now hoping to expand the club and are welcoming any 

new players to express their interest in the 2017 season. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Carly Dymond 
Ph: 0409 485 379 

Email: carly.dymond3@gmail.com 
 

  
Please fill out the following form and return via email 

 

 

Full Name  
 

Date of Birth  
 

Phone Number  
 

Email Address  
 

Most Recent Club 
Player For (If Any) 

 
 

Most Recent Grade 
Played & 
Competition 

 
 

Preferred Positions 1. 
 
 
2. 

VNA Number  
 
 

Comments  
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